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Our Ref: MGLA170118-0899 

 
12 February 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 17 January 2018. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You asked for; 
 

(a) FOIA/EIR statistics for the 2016/17 financial year showing the number of requests 
received and the numbers complied with within the statutory time limits; and 
 
(b) Any annual or quarterly reports on the authority’s FOIA/EIR performance in the 
2016/17 financial year. If reports were produced more frequently (e.g. monthly/weekly) 
please supply the last two such reports.  

 
Our 2016-17 Annual FOI performance has now been published and is available on our website 
(alongside previous annual reports dating back to 2011-12) at; 
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA170118-0899.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Robinson 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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